
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 17th January 2025 

What has happened this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… We have been thinking about how we can meet a 

challenge. We played a tricky game of Jenga and the children were all up for the challenge! 

Physical Development … Mrs Horton is very proud of the children’s attitude and courage in gymnastics 

 RE—This week we looked at the story of the Fishermen and understood that Jesus had friends called 

disciples who helped to spread the word of Jesus 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have really enjoyed getting into character, hot seating 

the troll character in our Literacy this week 

Mathematics… Some great subitising and 1 more and 1 less than numbers to 5  

Phonics—or/ar/oo/ oo Tricky words—you/ they/ was/ push  

We had great fun making Winter Vegetable soup and explored the artist Giuseppe Arcimboldo 

In outdoor learning we went on a nature hunt and found feathers, mushrooms, berries and leaves 

 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Shining stars: Amariah, Holly, Amy, Alyssa  

Work on the Wall: Amariah for her enthusiasm preparing and eating our soup  

Headteacher award: Holly for always showing respect at school  

 

 

 

 

 

 


